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● Passion Hour was a huge success on our last half-day and we are looking forward to
exploring new options as we work to increase student engagement and improve school
culture. *Passion hour is a time built into our half-day schedule where teachers offer to
share a passion of theirs with students. From playing the guitar to community service we
offered a number of different options and heard an overwhelming “yes” when asked if we
should continue it.



● Assemblies have also gone very well this year with more and more students
participating in the competitions and earning points for their dorms. Our Leader changed
recently, see below:

● Student Council has been putting itself out there to drum up interest in joining the
group. Their latest effort was a cider and donut handout Monday morning to start the
week off on a good note.



● The Drama Club told us a secret in their performance on Saturday. It was a great
performance and they are excited to start working on the next play!

● We Are Connected: We celebrated some of our students for their various efforts in
connecting with others, helping make connections, and being exhibiting this mindset in
other ways.


